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November 1, 1984

Mr. Richard T. Coppola
17 Candlewood Drive
P.O. Box 99
Princeton Junction, New Jersey 08550

Dear Mr. Coppola:

I am aware that my property is being considered as part of the
Compliance package. I am further aware that the availability of
my property for development may be an issue in this case, and I
am, therefore, stating to you as the Planner assigned to the
Bedminster Mount Laurel II case, that given the right circum-
stances my property is for-sale and I would be willing to sell it
for development as part of Bedminster Township's new zoning
ordinance which is designed to comply with Mt. Laurel II.

Very truly yours,

Duncan Ellsworth


